
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

GREENE COUNTY FARMLAND PRESERVATION BOARD 

MEETING CANCELLED 

 

Notice is hereby given that The Greene County Farmland Preservation Board regular 

meeting scheduled for April 15 has been CANCELLED.  Future meetings have been 

cancelled until further notice. 

William A. Cree, III, Chairman 

Greene County Farmland Preservation Board 

   


